Please find attached a recent report from the Wilderness Society focussed on tree (land)
clearing that we would like to submit as part of your Special Review.

Page 7 in the review references land clearing, however we believe the figures the Authority is
relying on (the Federal Government's) are incorrect and in fact tree clearing regulations have
been rapidly weakened in recent years, leading to a steep rise in associated emissions.

(Please note: there is reference in this submission to a report by CO2 Australia - this is not yet
publicly released but will be at the end of this month. We will be happy to provide the
Authority with this report at this time).

Regards,

GLENN WALKER | Climate Campaign Manager
The Wilderness Society
Suite 201, Level 2, 46 Kippax St, Surry Hills, NSW, 2010
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